
SCHOLAR BADGE CEREMONY OF CLASS VII- REPORT 

 

Delhi Public School, Gurgaon held the Virtual Scholar Badge Ceremony of 

class VII on 30th May, 2020. It was a moment to rejoice for the meritorious 

students who had worked diligently to achieve their goals. 

 

The programme commenced with the address of the Director Principal, Ms. 

Aditi Misra, who congratulated the students on their achievements. She advised 

the students to do something new that would help them to evolve into better 

human beings. She also stressed on the need to inculcate the habit of reading, 

develop skills that would prepare the students to face challenges in future. The 

Director Principal also spoke about parents and teachers being role models for 

children and the need to celebrate the uniqueness of every child.  

 

This was followed by ‘Happy Hues’, a journey of memories of the year gone by 

and it was made all the more memorable with the School Anthem playing in the 

background. The young achievers of 2019-20 were felicitated for excellence in 

academics and co-curricular activities. 

 

The ceremony culminated with the vote of thanks proposed by Ms. Shalini 

Arora, Headmistress, Middle School.  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 


